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Dear Parents

We are very excited to have been invited to take part in a ‘Primary School Maths Team Tournament’ on Friday 17th November at King Edward’s School.
Transport will be provided by Mrs Thomas.  They will be leaving school after lunch and will return to school by 3.30pm - dependent on traffic.
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Yours sincerely,
Mr B Warland
Deputy Head Teacher

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Primary School Maths Team Tournament- Friday 17th November
Child…………………………………………………………. Class 4 Starfish

I do give permission for my child to take part in the above tournament and understand that Mrs Thomas will provide transport by car.

Emergency contact no.......................................................................

Medical details (if any)..........................................................................................
......................................................................................................................................

Signed……………………………………..Parent/Guardian
